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10th June 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
Year 6 will be attending the Primary Festival at the Emmaus Youth Village, Consett on Monday 1st July. This is an amaxing day to join with our fellow primary schools across the Diocese and share prayers and celebrations- it is always a highlight of the year!

We will be leaving school early and before the start of the school day, so please ensure children are in school by 8.00am. We will be returning at approximately 4.15-4.30pm, depending upon traffic. A dojo message will be sent on the day if the children are to return a little later. 
Pupils must wear full school uniform. If your child usually receives a free school meal, the school will provide a packed lunch, however you must inform the office if you require this by the by the 21st of June, so that it can be prepared. 

Parental consent for this trip is required and we ask for a volunatary donation of £15, which is to cover the cost of transport and entry into the Youth Village. Please contact the school office for confidential support about your payment, if required.

Please visit www.parentpay.com to give parental consent and make your voluntary donation. 

Kindest regards,

Mrs Dionne Dunn
Headteacher 


